
 

1 August 2024 

 
 

File Ref: IRC-6536 
 
 
 
David Edmund 
fyi-request-26985-c601e919@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Tēnā koe Mr Edmund 

 

Thank you for your email of 24 May 2024 to Wellington City Council, requesting the following 
information: 
 

RE Ordinary Meeting of Kōrau Tōtōpū | Long-term Plan, Finance, and Performance 
Committee Rārangi Take | Agenda/ " . . .  time limits are often exceeded, and non compliance 
is relatively high. For these reasons officers recommend that the fee be introduced." 

 
Can you provide all motorcycle parking locations where the above applies? 

 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA). Thank you for your patience as we processed your request.  
 
Time-restricted motorcycle parking bays can be found at the following locations: 
 

• Lambton Quay 
• Waring Taylor Street 
• Wakefield Street 

 
We are assessing all of the central city motorcycle parking bays on a case-by-case basis and they will 
be consulted on as part of the traffic resolution process. This will allow further opportunity for the 
community to provide feedback on the proposed changes.  
 
If you require further information, please contact official.information@wcc.govt.nz.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
Chelsea McHugh 
Senior Advisor Official Information 
Complaints & Information Assurance 
Wellington City Council 
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